Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools Board of Education
Bob Drews- Superintendent

Ben Ellis- Principal

Rudy Perez- Principal

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as elementary teacher at the end of
the 23-24 school year.

| have made the tough decision to pursue a change of career. | have accepted an
opportunity with Wagner’s Supermarket.

[ am truly thankful to have had the opportunity to be a part of this school. The
community and this school system have been a wonderful support to my family, and we
will continue to be active supporters of the Arapahoe school system.

Thank you again for the experience and support given to me during my time on staff.

Sincerely,

Mﬁﬂk}( Wamd Laanel

Molly Wendland



